
From: Sally Bass
To: Medworth
Subject: Wisbech incinerator
Date: 11 July 2023 08:27:27

Dear sir/s
I am writing with my sincere concerns for the incinerator to be placed in our small yet growing lovely market
town.
I was born and have lived in and around Wisbech all my life. We have over come many problems and
difficulties over the years but this one is sadly in your hands.
I fear for the health and well being of all of those that live in and around our town. I have young family working
and living close to Wisbech.I have seen the health warnings and increased cases of throat cancer in places
where other incinerators are.
Would you like this monster near your homes?
Please please please do not build this here.

Mrs Sally Bass, (concerned resident,mother and grandmother)
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